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Letter Reference: 2.4_C340_20210429_Road Closure_Business_Notification 
 
29 April 2021 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Re: Notification of road closure – The Back Road, Malahide 

Irish Water, working in partnership with Fingal County Council, is carrying out a major water 

main project in Malahide. John Cradock Ltd is working on behalf of Irish Water to deliver this 

project. 

Irish Water would like to inform you that a temporary road closure is required from along the 

Back Road from the junction of R124 / The Hill to R107 / Malahide Road to facilitate the 

installation of a watermain. 

The road closure will extend from 07:00 on Monday 10 May 2021 to 20:00 on Monday 17 

May 2021. The alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as summarised below and 

presented in the plans overleaf: 

• Road Closure - The Back Road between R124 / The Hill and R107 / Malahide Road, 
Malahide - 10 May 2021 - 17 May 2021. 

• Eastbound traffic will be diverted at the junction of Back Road and the R107 / 
Malahide Road. Traffic will be diverted via R107 / Malahide Road, R106 / Malahide 
Road and R124 / The Hill. 

• Westbound traffic diverted at the junction of Back Road and R124 / The Hill. Traffic will 
be diverted via R124 / The Hill, R106 / Malahide Road and R107 / Malahide Road. 

• Local access will be maintained at all times. 

• Local access to Malahide Castle Playground and Car Park will be maintained from the 
west only from 07:00 on Monday 10 May 2021 to 20:00 on Monday 17 May 2021.  

• Local access to Castlefield Manor will be maintained from the east only from 07:00 on 
Monday 10 May 2021 to 20:00 on Monday 17 May 2021.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this necessary work causes. For further information 

regarding the works please contact the project team on 086 817 0421. 

Yours faithfully,  
 
William McKnight 

Regional Delivery Lead  
 
About this project 

• This project represents an investment of €21.7 million by Irish Water. 

• As part of this project, new water mains will be constructed to improve the reliability 
and security of the water supply and safeguard the water supply to these areas.



 
 
 
 

 

Figure 1 – Road Closure and Diversion Routes 

 


